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News from our President…Bonnie Eichholtz

Hi Everyone,

Our upcoming meeting, April 22nd, will be our last meeting until 
September 23rd.  Jessica Spicer has graciously offered to do 
another Make n’ Take. It looks great and I’m sure you will enjoy 
the project.   

Our picnic was lots of fun, thanks to all 48 people who 
participated.  Our members brought a   variety of delicious dishes.  
Dianne and Chet Rosenbaum provided wonderful entertainment 
of music, song and dance.  Dianne honored the day by adding a 
few St. Patrick’s Day songs and stories.  The games were fun and 
the prizes plentiful.  The weather was on our side and it was a 
really nice day, all around.  Again, thanks to all!!!!  

Remember Jonathan’s hidden quest in the website.  Participating 
will enable you another chance to win a prize.  That’s always fun!!! 

See additional info of past and future events throughout the 
newsletter.

See you at the meeting, 

Bonnie Eichholtz.  
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TREASURER’S REPORT by Bob Obenland

Hi Everyone,

If you got a sad face with your
Newsletter, is because your dues
for 2018 are due.   You can send
it to our PO Box or pay at the 

April General Meeting.

Village Landlords
PO Box 670093
Coral Springs, FL   33067

Dues are $15 for a single member
and $25 for a family.  If you joined
In September, October, 
November or December of 2017,  
Your 2018 dues are paid.

Bob



Bonnie Eichholtz asked for a motion to waive holding an 
official meeting and get on with the picnic.  A motion 
was made by George Fells, and seconded by Bill Shields.
The motion carried.
Bonnie thanked all 48 for attending and participating in our 
annual picnic.  She also thanked the volunteers who 
handled the prizes, the games, the entertainment, and 
those who helped set up the tables. 
The day was beautiful, offering a nice breeze and sunshine.  
Dianne and Chet Rosenbaum provided us with great music, 
song and dance.  Everyone enjoyed the day and all its 
activities. To top it off, there was a nice variety of delicious 
dishes.  Jessica Spicer, winner of the 50/50 received $80.00.  
Congratulations Jessica!!!
Enjoy some pictures courtesy of our club member Jonathan 
Stout

Jessica Spicer, our 50/50 winner! Great entertainment by Dianne and Chet

General Meeting Highlights from
March 18th, 2018



More images from our Annual Picnic – Games, Food, Friendship



A Note from the Editor 
Gisela Suarez
April 2018

PLEASE VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT www.villagelandlords.com
AND PLAY THE GAME. Whoever finds the item and does 
the activity and can tell Jonathan about it, at the meeting, 
will receive an extra ticket for the raffle.

I want to say belated Happy Easter.  I hope this Easter Holiday filled 
you and your family with health, happiness and lots of
love.   I also want to welcome Spring, when the sun
Is warmer but not hot, and the breeze from the beach
filters in.  May you enjoy the warm Season, smell the 
flowers in your path, and give yourself the time to 
appreciate a butterfly or the sweet pitches of a bird.

D56 Gathering/Train Collectors Association Event in June 2020 –An 
announcement by Bob Obenland
The North Florida Village Collectors Club in Jacksonville, FL, in collaboration 
with the Train Collectors Association have announced a joint gathering June 21 
– 28, 2020. They want others Clubs to be aware of this event and get it on 
calendar. The Train Collectors Association has already secured the venue in 
Jacksonville, The Hyatt Hotel. They have a block of rooms reserved along with 
ballrooms. The train collectors typically run their conventions from Sunday to 
Sunday. During the first part of the week they will have many events scheduled 
including home tours of train collectors, tours of neighboring cities (St. 
Augustine and Fernandina Beach), a train ride to Orlando and many other 
activities that the D56 folks are more than welcome to participate in. Our event 
will probably run Thursday night – a Sunday morning farewell breakfast. We 
will have the market place, seminars, bingo and a banquet.  They would 
appreciate any suggestions or comments on the event, and most important, 
the willingness to volunteer.   For additional information see Bob Obenland.

http://www.villagelandlords.com/


Upcoming Events….

\

April 2nd:  Board Meeting at Bonnie’s House

April 22nd:   General Meeting at Champion’s Hall (last meeting 
until September)

September 4th – Board Meeting at 7:30 PM

September 23rd:   General Meeting at Champion’s Hall

September 27-30 – Chicago Gathering

June 2019 – Cincinnati Gathering

The Board will bring the goodies for the

April meeting, but donations are

welcome and you will receive an extra

ticket for the raffle.

https://mail.aol.com/38755-111/aol-6/en-us/mail/get-attachment.aspx?uid=33076825&folder=OldMail&partId=6
https://mail.aol.com/38755-111/aol-6/en-us/mail/get-attachment.aspx?uid=33076825&folder=OldMail&partId=6


VILLAGE LANDLORDS 

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION          

DATE: __/__/2018

Membership year is from January 1st—December 31. All information is confidential and used

for club purposes only. Please fill out application and return along with the membership fee of

$15.00 per person or $25.00 per family. Make checks payable to The Village Landlords, P. O.

Box 670093 Coral Springs, FL 33067.

NAME:

ADDRESS:

CITY:

STATE:________________________________    ZIP:_____________________

HOME PHONE #:

E-MAIL:

What year did you start collecting? 

Would you be interested in hosting a Christmas House Tour in December or 

January?

__ Yes           __ No         __ Possibly          __ Need more information

What activities would you be interested in seeing at the meetings?

__Display Techniques  __Guest Speakers  __Social Events  __Workshops 

__Other     

Comments :    _______________________________________________________________________

What do you collect?

_____ Dickens’ Village

_____ Christmas in the City

_____ New England Village

_____ Snow Village

_____ North Pole

_____ Alpine Village

_____ Snowbabies

_____ Snowbunnies

_____ Winter Silhouette

_____ Little Town of Bethlehem 

_____ Seasons Bay

Other    ______________________



9820 NW 77th Ave.
Hialeah Gardens, FL 
33016
Phone: 305-558-5352

800 NE 13th St.
Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33304
Phone: 954-763-1403

Let’s show them our support!


